
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday April 10th 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre  starting at 6pm. 

 

A great deal has developed since 
our last meeting and a number of 
documents are now in the final 
stages. That doesn’t mean we have 
nothing left to do but don’t feel 
‘under threat’ if you want to come 
along to this next meeting to find 
out what we’re up to. As usual 
everyone from the Parish is most 
welcome as we continue to develop 
the Plan which will have an 
important effect on shaping the 
future appearance of our 
neighbourhood. 

If you wish for more information 
then please attend the next meeting where there is ample 
opportunity for you to put your questions or points of view.  It 
is worth staying on touch by visiting the Carlyon Parish website 
on www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk and going to the Neighbourhood 
plan pages via the tab on the left hand side of the home page.  

If you can’t make the meeting you can direct any questions 
about the plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com  or to the Parish 
Clerk, Julie Larter who can be contacted via clerk@carlyon-
pc.gov.uk 
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